December 8, 2022

Mr. Jeremy Tammi
Superintendent, ISD #363
PO Box 465, Hwy 1
Northome, MN 56661

RE: RETIREMENT

Bear Mr. Tammi:

1t is with a heavy heart that I am writing to inform you of my intention to retire from my position
as school bus driver for ISD #363. Until my retirement date, December 22, 2022, [ will work to
make any transition as smooth as possible for the transportation department.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve this school district for many years. I’ve truly enjoyed
driving bus and will miss many of my co-workers and students,

Sincerely,

Peggy Gross

26893 Alvwood RANE
Blackduck, MN 56630
218.835.4624
218.553.3714




